
 
 

 

COT Security Alert –Survey Scam Email 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
A scam email claiming to be the recipient’s Human Resource Department has been arriving in state inboxes.  The email is not from any state Human 
Resource branch or office, and it is not from the Kentucky Personnel Cabinet.  The survey is actually a trick to get the recipient to supply personal 
information, including logon credentials, to a malicious third party.  Delete this email from your inbox and all mailbox folders.  Remember never to 
click on links in unexpected emails.     
 
This is a sample of the scam email. 
  

  
 
 Thank you. 
  
Notice:  COT is providing this information so that you are aware of current security threats, vulnerabilities or preventive actions that may affect state government resources. If you suspect you have become victim to a 
security threat, please contact CommonwealthServiceDesk@ky.gov.  
 
  
Office of the CISO 
Commonwealth Office of Technology 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
http://technology.ky.gov/CISO/  
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